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Reporting Area 3011 - north of Northaven
	Offense
	

	Nothing Reported
	0

	
	

	
	

	
	

	Shopping center-nothing reported
	0



Reporting Area 3019 – south of Northaven
	Offense
	

	Theft
	1

	Burglary of a motor vehicle
	1

	
	



This month we had 2 crimes, not good but very low. I do not know what to say but to continue calling 9-1-1 and to practice LOCK-TAKE-HIDE!

This may not be criminal but our TV, Telephone, Internet and Wireless, bundled and unbundled have a way of being increased significantly.  This month my bill went up $33.22.  After calling and talking with 2 people is was reduced by $40.10.  Watch your bills closely and call
I have found this may take some time but usually results in a reduction.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Our NW Police Chief Catrina Shead is being transferred to the central division.  She has done a great job for us, and will be missed.  She will be replaced by Chief Watson who will also have the North Central Division.  There will be many other changes.

Please let me remind you the only way to get police support is to call       9-1-1 to report any suspicious persons or activities!

OUT OF TOWN—Request the local Dallas Police NW Beat Officers to check your residence while you are away. Remember they patrol 24/7, and it is free. Just call 3-1-1 a few days prior to leaving to request the service. You can also call the NW NPO 214-670-6206 or 214-670-6178 and make the request.

Home Security Inspections—just call the NW Police Department at 214-670-6206 to schedule your free home security inspection.          

QUESTIONS, CONCERNS, COMMENTS about crime in NPNA, call me anytime!

Ed Bright, NPNA VP- Crime Watch, 214-352-1447 or Cell 214-536-6529
Northaven Park Neighborhood Association, Inc. (NPNA)
